
Englishcombe Parish Council’s Responsible Financial Officer’s Response to the Internal Audit 

Report. 

B E and J internal controls have been undertaken during the year 2019 2020 but because of COVID 

19 the physical records have not been able to be provided to the internal auditor to check so have 

not been covered in the internal audit.  

Note this response has been produced in agreement with the internal auditor. 


